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Bullying Policy 
The Coweta County School District strives to maintain a safe and healthy 

school environment. All schools within the District will promote mutual 

respect, tolerance, and acceptance among students, staff, and volunteers. 

Behavior that infringes on the safety of any student, staff, or volunteer will 

not be tolerated.  

For more information about the Coweta County Bullying Policy please 

click the link below: https://docs.google.com/a/cowetaschools.net/

document/

Follow the process below 

if you see bullying or if you 

are being bullied. Move to 

the next step if you do not 

feel that your concerns 

have been resolved: 

 

Coweta County will have 29 PBIS schools as of fall 2017. PBIS is a 
research-based framework that helps to support effective learning 
environments for students. This framework has been proven to 
have a positive effect on academic performance, school attendance 
and student behavior. 
Many of our PBIS schools have seen a significant decrease in dis-
cipline referrals as a result of implementing this framework. 

Report it to a teacher 

or staff member 

Report it to an               

assistant principal 

Report it to  the 

school principal 

Contact Mr. Evan Horton  

770‐254‐2800 

Contact Dr. Marc Guy 

770‐254‐2802 

Contact Dr. Steve Barker 

770‐254‐2801 

 

September’s Newsletter will 
include  helpful information 
about suicide prevention 


